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Hello Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
The proposed bills (i.e. House Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891) which are before 
the Committee should not be endorsed nor permitted to progress any further in the legislative process. They are 
unvarnished and blatant attacks upon the constitutional rights and natural liberties of the citizens of this great State, and 
victimize all law-abiding citizens who own firearms. Stripping your neighbors, friends, family, colleagues, and 
constituents of their right and ability to adequately protect themselves and their families will embolden criminal 
elements while also rendering a large portion of the population practically defenseless at the same time. Whatismore, 
the Legislature should be a guarantor of the liberties of our fellow citizens, but bills like these--if passed--would mark a 
fundamental betrayal of that duty. Please stand in opposition to these terrible pieces of proposed legislation.  
 
Your fellow citizens will remember what you do this day and going forward. Whether you are remembered for helping to 
protect the liberties of your fellow citizens, or betraying them, is up to each of you. Please, make the right decision and 
stand in opposition to these terrible bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Raposa 
Warren, RI 
 


